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FFWPU Solomo Islands: Hana FC was named by the True Parent. This is one of the Football clubs that 

our True Parent has invested on in Solomon Islands. 

 

Now Hana FC is one of the eight (8) clubs playing in the National League in Solomon Islands. Hana FC 

is a affiliated clubs to the Solomon Islands Football Federation (SIFF) and to the Honiara Football 

Association (HFA). 

 

Hana FC has gained recognition in the Solomon Islands by winning the 3rd position in the 2014 National 

League. 

 

Last week, On May 20, 2016, Hana FC represented by Rev. Christopher Bokabule, president of FFWPU 

Solomon Islands and Mr. Valere Masuaku, the founder and president of Hana FC participated in the 25th 

SIFF Congress. Our club is in the decision making body on Football field in Solomon Islands. 

 

 
 

 


